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PERTH TO MANDURAH RAIL CONSTRUCTION 

60. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning 
and Infrastructure: 

I refer to the government’s contracts on each section of the Perth to Mandurah rail construction project. 

(1) For each section - A to F - of the project, what variations has the government agreed to on the 
contracts? 

(2) For each section of the project, can the minister please detail costs to date against the agreed variations? 

(3) For each section of the project, can the minister provide an estimate of how far over or under the agreed 
variations the final cost of the project will be? 

Hon ADELE FARINA replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of this question.  Given the length and complexity of the 
question, the member is requested to place the question on notice.  The minister has advised that she will provide 
an update on cost estimates for the project within the next month. 
 


